

Mr Jesper Hjortenberg Chair of the CDPC

Strasbourg, 3 June 2014

Dear Mr Hjortenberg,

I refer to your letter dated 25 March concerning the implementation of the Committee of Ministers decision of 10 April 2013 on the review of Council of Europe conventions in which you request the PC-OC to provide concise and written feedback to the CDPC on the implementation/assessment with regard to the conventions for which it is responsible.

It is my pleasure to inform you that the PC-OC discussed your letter during its last plenary meeting from 19 to 21 May 2014 and concluded that a reply on the substance should be prepared for approval during its next plenary meeting on 18-20 November 2014. You will find this conclusion reflected in the list of decisions of the 66th plenary meeting of the PC-OC (doc PC-OC (2014) 02, item 3).

I will be happy to answer any further related questions during the upcoming meeting of the CDPC.

Yours sincerely,

Joana Gomes Ferreira

peux grees reveres

Chair of the PC-OC